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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Monday 17th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Gardening Club Invitation 

 

We are pleased to be offering the opportunity for children from years 2-6 to 

attend a school Gardening Club. These will take place on Mondays and will 

run from 3:15pm until 4:15pm. The first session will be on Monday 24th April 

2023.  There will be space for two children per year group, on a first come first 

served basis with places will be allocated on a termly basis.  We will write to 

you towards the end of each term inviting you to let us know if your child 

wishes to attend. 

 

Gardening Club offers children the experience of working together to plan, 

prepare, plant and nurture the garden. In addition, the garden club 

promotes personal development in areas such as decision making, 

organisation, wellbeing and self-esteem. 

 

It is recommended that children attending the club should bring a snack to 

have during the session, old clothes and closed shoes.          

 

If you would like your child to attend gardening club, please complete the 

reply slip your child will be bringing home today and return it to Mrs Coleman 

in Year 3 or your child’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michaela Cousins 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader 
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